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SUBJECT:  Policy regarding families straddling multiple teams 
POLICY: Swimmers with siblings on other competitive swim teams (defined as teams that compete regularly 

at USA-Swimming sanctioned events) will not be admitted into Santa Cruz Swimming.  Swimmers 
who have been previously admitted onto the team will be allowed to continue.   
 
Staff may not waive this policy but can make recommendations in writing to the board.  The board 
will consider waivers through email or at its monthly meeting and will make all final decisions 
regarding this policy. 

 


